
 

 

September 25, 2016 |   0132    

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Today’s Readings: 
1st Reading - Amos 6:1a, 4-7|2nd Reading - 1 Timothy 6:11-16|Gospel -  Luke 16:19-31 

 

Sacred Heart Parish 

Though the Lord Jesus Christ was rich,  
he became poor, so that by his poverty  

you might become rich. 
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Eucharistic Adoration-Finding True Happiness 
 

In our crazy, busy world, is it possible to find peace and happiness?  The key to 
finding peace, joy and happiness is to develop a deeper, personal relationship 
with Our Lord Jesus Christ.   Why not spend some alone time with Jesus?   You 
can visit with Him during Adoration.  Eucharistic Adoration is open to all and is 
held every Tuesday from 8 am until 7 pm.  Nothing is needed to do this but an 
open heart to Our Lord Jesus Christ.    

 

 

If you are interested in becoming an adorer, you may call Joann Di Liberto at 610 932 8962 or you 

may leave your contact information in the steel box, labeled Eucharistic Adoration, in the Narthex 

(next to the statue of the Sacred Heart) and Joann will contact you.   

From the Faith Formation Office- Dates for your September Calendar 
 

“RCIA” - Roman Catholic Initiation of Adults 
You Are Invited to explore, ask questions and gather information about the Catholic Faith from  

7:30 – 8:30 p.m. in the Parish Meeting Room in the school building - September 27  
 

“PREP” - Parish Religious Education Program of Family Faith Formation  
Sunday and Tuesday Classes  -   September 25 / 27  
 

Any questions or needs, please contact Lisa Ledger at (610) 932-5040, ext 4. or 
SHFF0105@gmail.com  

 

“O’Sacred Heart of Jesus, we place our trust in You” 

Sacred Heart Youth Ministry 
 

Kick of the new school year with Youth Group! 
 

All youth grades 6-12 are invited to come and see what youth group is all 
about.  We meet on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month at 7 pm for Mass 
followed by discussion and refreshments.  We offer many opportunities for  
service and lots of fun.  Invite your friends and give it a try! 
 

October 4           Regular youth night    7pm in the Church and Hall 
October 18         Regular youth night    7pm in the Church and Hall 
 

For any questions or for more information, please contact Renee at sacredheartyouth@live.com. 

    Altar Server Training Begins September 29th 
 

Serving on the Altar is a great responsibility and a great honor.  An altar server has two purposes: First, to assist the 
Celebrant during Mass; second, to be a prayer leader for the congregation.  All fourth graders and above are  
encouraged step forward and participate in this most important ministry. Contact Chris Michalski 
at cjnottingham@gmail.com to confirm your attendance or with any questions. 
 
    Training will be the following dates in the Church from 7 PM - 8:30 PM 
 

              Thursday Sept 29 —  Monday Oct. 3rd —  Thursday Oct. 6 —  Thursday Oct. 13 — Monday Oct. 17 

  Respect Life Sunday- October 2nd, 2016 - 2:30-3:30 p.m.  
 

LIFE CHAIN is a peaceful, prayerful public witness of pro-life Americans standing in honor of 56 
million lives lost to abortion, praying for our nation, for people in crisis situations and for an end to 
abortion. It is a visual statement of solidarity by the Christian community that abortion kills 
children and that the Church supports the sanctity of human life from the moment of conception to 
natural death.  
 

Please join us on the corner of Rt. 472 & Rt. 10 on Sunday, October 2nd from 2:30pm – 3:30 pm to 
pray the Rosary and be a public witness to the sanctity of life.  Contact Dos Leach (610) 932-8878 for any questions.   

mailto:SHFF0105@gmail.com


 

 

  
 

Sunday, September 18, 2016  
 
 

Regular Collection:                    $ 10,503.50 
Poor Box:                           $ 170.00 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sacred Heart Giving 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ñLikeò Us on Facebook! 
You can find Sacred Heart on Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartoxford/ 

or search “Sacred Heart Parish Oxford”! 

The Sacred Heart Adult Choir is looking for new members.  Anyone from Grade 7 and older is 
welcome to join us. We welcome both men and women.  
 

We sing on Sundays on a rotating Mass schedule, holy days, and 
holidays.  We end our season on Pentecost Sunday.  We hope that you 
will join our musical family. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Cathy Grebner at  
610-345-0549 or email at cgrebner@comcast.net . 
 
Sacred Heart is looking for a piano accompanist for the choir! 

For details, please speak with our Music Director, Cathy Grebner.  See below for contact info. 
 

Interested in using your musical talents in ministry at church? Try out to be a Cantor and use 
your beautiful voice to praise God!  

 

Contact Cathy Grebner for details: 610-932-5040. 

GOD’S HOUSEKEEPERS 
Requesting volunteers to assist with a monthly clean 
of the church.  Would include one Saturday a month 
to do a deep clean: oil pews, dust all areas, straighten 
books, clean windows, water plants, etc. Estimating a 
few hours a month.  
 

If interested, please contact Marie Beletti 
at jmb5now@yahoo.com.  Please help keep our 
church shining!  

                                                                               

   LADIES AUXILIARY NEWS & EVENTS 
 

CRAFT FAIR 
CRAFT FAIR Our Annual Craft Fair is being held on Saturday, November 
5th from 9 - 3.  Remember while you are  doing fall cleaning that we will be 
accepting donated items for  the “Grannie’s Attic” tag sale at the end of 
October.  Drop off details will be shared as it gets closer to the event. 

 
 

OCTOBER WINTER COAT DRIVE 
During the month of October, the Ladies Auxiliary will be collecting new or gently used winter 
coats, snow pants, scarves, hats, mittens and gloves for people in need within our community. 
Please drop off your donations in the marked barrel located in the Narthex. No additional 
clothing items please. Thank you in advance for your continued support.  

OUR LADY OF FATIMA ROSARY RALLY- 2016 
 

We want to invite you to join in our Sixth Annual Public Square Rosary Rally on Saturday, October 15, 
2016 at 12 pm outside of Sacred Heart Church in Oxford PA.  This Public Square Rosary Rally, 
sponsored by America Needs Fatima, will be one of several thousand rallies that will take place all across 
the United States on that day.  Please join us and fellow parishioners in offering reparation for the sins 
and offenses committed against the Immaculate Heart of Mary and to fervently pray for the conversion of 
the United States. 
 
Wives, bring your husbands.  Husbands, bring your wives.  Families, bring your children.  Let’s make it a 
Sacred Heart Family Rosary Rally. 
 

Will you be able to join me and other like-minded Catholics on that very important day? 
 

If you need further information or wish to volunteer to help on the day of the rally, please contact Rose Marie Oram at 
610.932.5680.  Hope to see you there.  God bless us all. 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartoxford/
mailto:jmb5now@yahoo.com


 

 

Saturday, October 1, 2016 

5:00 PM   

Extraordinary Minister:    L. Baggott,  G. Campbell,  M. Campbell 

Lector: J. Norris 

Altar Server:  Trevor C.,  Ethan C.,  Abbey C. 

Music:  Jamie Shover, Karen Evangelista 

Ushers:  Beau Jones 

Sunday, October 2, 2016 

7:45 AM   

Extraordinary Minister:    M. Johnson,  D. Signs,  J. Mosley 

Lector:  R. Angelo 

Altar Server:  Molly J.,  Maura J. 

Music:  Quiet Mass 
 

9:00 AM   

Extraordinary Minister:   M. Strohmaier,   J. Yesolonis,  C. Fischel 

Lector:  T. Walsh 

Altar Server:  Kieran S.,  Nathan S. 

Music:  Amy Murphy, Bob Boyle, Fran Murphy 

Ushers:  Mark Bradford, Brandon & Lauren Kim,  

                      and Samuel Hamilton 
 

10:30 AM  Both Species 

Extraordinary Minister:   M. Beletti,  M. Hillegass, J. Saltysiak 
                                               D. Sceski,  J. Tiriro 
Lector:  J. Watkins 
Altar Server: Brandon S.,  Keith H.,  Parker S. 
Music: Alexis Witiak, Cathy Grebner 
Ushers:  Catherine L., Jerome Lacek, John Peluchette 
 

12:00  PM   

Extraordinary Minister: D. Murphy,  J. Santine,  D. Alesi 

Lector:  M. Oronzio 

Altar Server:  Shannon R.,  Aidan R.,  Deirdre R. 

Music:  Adult Choir,  

Ushers:   Jack Morrison, Jon Anderson 

M i n i s t r i e s  a t  M a s s  

Saturday  September 24, 2016 

5:00 pm  Jennie DiLiberto 

   Req. by the DiLiberto family 

Sunday   September 25, 2016 

7:45 am Katharina Klees 

                                Req. by Kevin & Carol Quigley 

9:00 am Frank Sipala 

    Req. by the Karat family 

10:30 am  Robert & Helen Brennan 

    Req. by Marie Peticca 

12:00 pm Anthony Bering Jr. 

    Req. by Andrea Canan & Dave Callahan 

Monday  September 26, 2016 

8:00 am  Frank Sipala 

     Req. by Anthony DiFederico 

Tuesday  September 27, 2016  

7:00 pm  Kathryn Zebrowski 

     Req. by Marie Peticca 

Wednesday   September 28, 2016 

8:00 am   Marie Kent 

     Req. by Agnus Pepper, Susan Lyon, 

  Traci, Max and Isabella Thompson 

Thursday September 29, 2016 

8:00 am Special Intention 

Friday    September 30, 2016 

8:30 am  Pattie Smith 

     Req. by the DeColli family 

Saturday  October 1, 2016 

5:00 pm   The Purgatorial Society 

Sunday   October 2, 2016 

7:45 am  Kristy Jo Kelleher 

        Req. by Joanne Kelleher 

9:00 am  The People of Sacred Heart 

10:30 am Tom Leonard 

     Req. by Susan Dunphy 

12:00 pm Ann Mentzer 

    Req. by Joyce Quigley 

M a s s  I n t e n t i o n s  
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK, especially:  Rev. William Lange, Garland Hamilton, 
Darlene D'Amore, Ethan Navarro, Bryan Hampshire, Beth Van Woert, Francis (Hank) 
Collins, Shirley Kirk, Kimberly Jester, Carl Jester, Jeanette Burke, John Astell, Carol Urbanc, 
Bill Davis, Michael Rapposelli, Richard James, and all parishioners with special needs.  

 

Please contact the parish office if you would like to add someone to our prayer list.  
You may resubmit a personõs name anytime through our website,  

www.sacredheart.us or call 610-932-5040.  
 

Any new additions to the sick list will be in the bulletin for one month, then continued on the 
website for our prayers.  Please contact the parish office for  

removal from the website prayer list.  



 

 

S a c r e d  H e a r t  S c h o o l  

Sacred Heart School News 

)ÍÐÏÒÔÁÎÔ $ÁÔÅÓ 
 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙȟ /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ρςÔÈ- .Ï ÈÏÍÅ×ÏÒË 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ÁÎÄ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ .ÉÇÈÔ 

&ÒÉÄÁÙȟ /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ρτÔÈ- .Ï 3ÃÈÏÏÌ 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ρυÔÈ- #ÏÎПÉÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ ÒÅÔÒÅÁÔ 

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙȟ /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ρωÔÈ- +-ψ #ÏÎÆÅÒÅÎÃÅÓ 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ςωÔÈ- #ÏÎПÉÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ 

4ÕÅÓÄÁÙȟ .ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒ ρÓÔ- 7ÉÎÔÅÒ 5ÎÉÆÏÒÍÓ 

Thank you for your support of this year’s Oktoberfest event. Proceeds will be used to support  
Sacred Heart School’s academic programs. 

SCRIP Gift Cards 
 

Scrip fundraising enables our parish families to raise money for the parish and school by purchasing gift cards 
for hundreds of online and local merchants.  You can use Scrip for everyday expenses like food, clothing, and 
other essentials. With every Scrip purchase, you earn money for Sacred Heart at no additional cost to you. The 
vendor gives the parish a percentage of money from each gift card purchased, from two to thirteen percent of 

the purchase price.  You get to use the entire amount that you purchased.  Every penny of it! 
 

You can place your order after Mass with the Scrip seller or order online through Great Lakes Scrip Center. 
 A link can be found on the school’s website. The cards will be shipped once a week to the school and will be 

available for pickup after all weekend Masses. 
 

Grocery gift cards are always available to purchase after each Mass.  
Please contact the school office if you have any questions about the program.  
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PASTOR 

Rev. William Lange 
 

ADMINISTRATOR PRO TEM 

Rev. Mark Swope 
 

WEEKEND ASSISTANTS 

Rev. Joseph Shenosky & Rev. John Franey 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday Vigil at 5:00 pm   
Sunday 

7:45 am, 9:00 am, 10:30 am & 12:00 noon 
 

DAILY 
Monday, Wednesday &  Thursday at 8:00 am 
Tuesday Evening 7:00 pm & Friday 8:00 am 

 

Holy Days as announced in the bulletin 
 

Reconciliation   
Saturday at 4:00 pm 

 

Adoration   
Tuesday 8:00 am-7:00 pm 

 

Rosary   
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday at 7:30 am  

Friday - 8:00 am 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena 
Monday following 8:00 am Mass 

 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy 
Wednesday following 8:00 am Mass  

 

The Flame of Love of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 

Thursday following the 8:00 am Mass 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Rosary 
First Saturday of month at 4:15 pm 

Sacred Heart Parish Office  
Office:   610-932-5040 
  Fax:      610-932-5041 

203 Church Road, Oxford, PA  19363 
Website:   

www.sacredheart.us 
 

Sacred Heart Parish School  
610-932-3633   

205 Church Road, Oxford, PA  19363 
Website: 

www.shsoxford.us 
 

REGISTRATION FOR NEW PARISHIONERS 

If you are new to the parish, we welcome you.  You may come as a stranger to us, yet you are known to Our Lord, Jesus Christð
there are no strangers in graceðin His name we pray you will find peace, hospitality and friendship with us.  You are invited to 
register at Sacred Heart after any Mass on the weekend, just stop by the Welcome Desk in the Lobby. 
 

SACRAMENTS:  Visit our website, www.sacredheart.us for the sacrament page and information about becoming Catholic, 
Baptisms, Marriage, and PREP.  If you would prefer, you may call the parish office at 610-932-5040 for details. 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF THE SICK  -  If a loved one is dealing with a serious illness, it is wise to notify the parish office as soon 
as possible.  This sacrament is intended by the Church to be a comfort and strength to people during their illness, not to be held 
out as ñLast Ritesò. 

 
 

Oxford's Hunger Help Walk- Sunday, October 16th at 1:30 p.m. 
 

John H. Ware IV Memorial Hunger Help Walk will start at the Lighthouse Youth Center.   
Registration is at 1 p.m.  Annual walk benefits four local food organizations.   For more 

information, please contact Buzz D. Tyson at 484-880-2018 or 
buzz@oxfordlighthouse.org.  If interested, walk packets are available in the church office. 

Knights of Columbus 2016 Chance of a Lifetime Drawing 
 

Take a chance… and give a student the chance of a lifetime. Now through November 27, enter 
to win 1 of 16 fabulous prizes in the 2016 Chance of a Lifetime Drawing, benefitting the 
Pennsylvania State Council Knights of Columbus Scholarship Program. 
 

Tickets are going fast so don’t miss your chance to win while supporting this worthwhile college 
scholarship. Individual chances are just $1 each. Improve your odds with a book of 8 for $6. 

Make your donation today! 
 

Visit the News & Events section of Sacred Heart’s website for a complete list of prizes – from a 2017 Chevrolet 
Spark 4-door Sedan to fantastic trips and more! 
 

Proceeds benefit the Pennsylvania State Council Knights of Columbus Scholarship Program, which annually 
provides 10 scholarships totaling $3000 each ($750 per year for 4 years) for Knights, sons and daughters of 
Pennsylvania Knights of Columbus, and Columbian Squires. 
 

To purchase tickets or get more information, contact Richard Grebner, Financial Secretary, Sacred Heart of 
Jesus Council 13241. 
 

Tickets will be on sale in the church narthex after all of the masses on October 1st and 2nd.    

http://sacredheart.us/

